Friendliest District in Town
Annual Convention Contest

Brothers,

The 89" Annual Convention of the Ohio State Moose
Association will be held August 16-20, 2017 with the
Holiday inn Cleveland South in Independence as the

headquarters hotel.

Many of the Districts in our Association will once again
host a “District Hospitality Room” at our Convention.

At the Mid Year Conference...the winner of the

Friendliest District in Town contest went to District
#15. They will be presented with their plaque for display
at the convention.

The Ohio State Moose Association will once again sponsor

the “FRIENDLIEST DISTRICT IN TOWN?” contest at

our Annual Convention and we hope that all Districts with
a Hospitality Room with join in on the fun of this
entertaining contest.

The theme for this convention’s contest will be “Moose-Honoring Community Heros”. This is a pretty broad
topic so there should be lots of opportunities to explore!

All District Hospitality rooms will automatically be entered into the contest. If your hospitality room is not at the Holiday
Inn...please let me know your location.

Once again...there will be a “secret” panel of judges to decide the winner of this convention’s contest.
This is a fun event and we are looking forward to a great time at our Annual Convention!

See everyone in Independence!
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